
2023 MY Mach E 
(EVCM, HPCM, BECM, BCCM, AWDC, ABS) 

4.2.6 
Smart Changes 
 
We’ve made updates to your charge port connection.  
 
Displayed range has been adjusted to reflect what is possible with optimal driving practices.  
 
Recall 22S41 & 22S29   
 
We upgraded software on your vehicle to protect high-voltage battery components from excessive 
heat generated during DC fast charging and repeated full throttle events. This completes safety recall 
22S41. There is nothing you need to do. 
 
For those customers who received a letter about recall 22S29, this update also fixes a software glitch 
in your vehicle that could potentially cause unintended acceleration, unintended deceleration or 
unintended vehicle movement. This completes safety recall 22S29. There is nothing you need to do. 
 
Ford Power-Up delivers software updates that are designed to help make your Mustang Mach-E® 
better over time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


